
Shawn, 

                As discussed on Saturday evening the Lexington Park Volunteer Rescue Squad respectfully 
request an open discussion at the next Emergency Services Board meeting about the MEDSTAR St. 
Mary’s Hospital Community Benefit Program lack of documentation/letter that can resolve the open 
issue on numerous Rescue Squads Audits. As you know, this request is from our Board of Directors and 
directly involves the approximately $110,000 of debt that currently shows against LPVRS financial 
statement and audit due to this issue. LPVRS cannot close out or audit and accept the liability of this 
debt. It not only impacts 2019 but would force new refiling of previous year’s tax documentation. We 
understand the reasons the county wants us to close out the audit, but we believe that action 
incumbers LPVRS with officially accepting the liability of this new debt. So, we would like this discussed 
at a county level at the 12 FEB Emergency Services Board meeting. Thank you. 

  

V/R, 

Mark D Miller 

President 

Lexington Park Volunteer Rescue Squad 

 


